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LPSD’s Better Together Highlight: 

Our partnerships continue to thrive as does our teamwork and efforts towards accomplishing in person opportunities for 
students while navigating these difficult times. 

- BBNC: ANSEP, Teacher Recruitment and Retention, and BBRCTE 
- Alaska Humanities Forum: Teacher Recruitment and Retention
- Regional Partnership: SWRSD, DLCSD, BBBSD, Inservice and Collaboration
- UAA:  Master’s of Education Program and Ty’s support
- Alaska Association of Superintendents - Conferences and networking/advocacy efforts



Palmer Office 
I was able to spend time at the Palmer Office this past month and wanted to highlight the individuals providing us support as the office 
personnel in Palmer has grown over the years. We have the following individuals as well as potential interns fostered by Zach through the 
BBRCTE Program and BBNC: 

Laura Hylton - Finance Director
Lila Peterson - Accounting
Elijah Miller - Payroll
Schyler Rippie - IT Support Specialist
Zach Stenson - BBRCTE
Rebecca Stenson - Educational Resource Coordinator/Board Executive Administrator
Rick Luthi - Administrative Mentor/COVID Committee Liaison 

Additional Student Event/Activities
Through the minimum bid amounts set when we put vehicles out for bid, we anticipate receiving enough monies to support another District 
Wide activities event. More information to come on the ideas and planning around this opportunity as more details and conversations develop.


